
2007/08 DRAFT ANNUAL PLAN SUBMISSION 
Submissions close on 11 May 2007 

I wish to talk to the main points in my written submission at the hearings to be held between 
Monday 28 May 2007 and Tuesday 5 June 2007. 

Are you completing this submission: On behalf of a group or organisation 

If you are representing, how many people 
do you represent? 

Five 

Name: Derek Anderson 

Organisation: Christchurch Heritage Trust 

Contact Address: PO Box 2367 Christchurch 

Daytime Phone: 365-3560 

Evening Phone: 365-3560 

Email: Derek.a@xtra.co.nz 

Date: 11 May 2007 

Your Submission: The Christchurch Heritage Trust would draw the Council’s attention to the 
attached Submission of 24Th February 2006 made on the Council’s 
Proposed Earthquake Strengthening Policy with particular regard to 
Heritage Buildings, which it considers also relevant to the 2006-16 LTCCP 
 
The Trust would reinforce its arguments for the Council to take positive 
action to assist Heritage Building Owners in meeting the Building Act 
requirements if the city’s heritage buildings are to be retained for the 
future 
 
It would point out that the Trust itself is taking a number of steps through 
 
1. Working with Canterbury University to find more cost effective technical 
options to heritage building strengthening 
 
2. The engagement of Ernst & Young, Financial Advisors to look at 
taxation measures that the Government might be persuaded to introduce, 
to provide some relief to heritage building owners 
 
3. Obtained the results of a limited study by Councils structural 
engineering consultants, Holmes Consultants Ltd, to the effect that it 
would take about 37% of this samples current capital rating value to meet 
the cost of strengthening. Further work in this direction needs to be done 
over a much wider sample as indicated in our submission of 24th 
February 2006 to more accurately measure the impact on building 
owners. An initial conclusion with the rapid rise in building values over the 
last three years that the owners will have the equity but not the cash flow 
to fund the upgrading. This may help focus any package of assistance to 
prevent owners pushing to demolish rather than upgrade Christchurch’s 
precious heritage buildings. 

 






